
 

Gospel Power 
There are TOO MANY amazing 
stories of  God’s power and grace 
to share to list in this side column!  

We are rejoicing in many who 
have come to know our 
wonderful Savior in these past 
few months!  

It brings us GREAT JOY to see 
our church children who have 
heard the Gospel many times 
finally come to understand and 
receive the truth of  the Gospel 
and be saved and baptized and 
continue to follow the Lord!!! 

One of  these boys is named 
Danny. He and his mom have 
faithfully attended for years! And 
his dad came for the first time 
last Sunday. We have been 
praying for him for a long time! I 
(Josh) was able to lead him to 
Christ in his home after church!
That’s the power of  the Gospel 
to transform families for eternity!!!

NEW VBS RECORD AND LOTS OF SPIRITUAL FRUIT!
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Because of Jesus,
- Joshua, Ruth, Jeremiah, Joel and Jonan
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“Herein is my Father glorified that 
ye bear much fruit; so shall ye be 
my disciples (John 15:8).” - JESUS 
We are so thankful for all God has 
been doing in these past few, 
fruitful months here in Ethiopia!  
We have seen a total of  29 
people put their trust in Jesus as 
their Savior with 12 also being 
baptized!  
We held our annual VBS in June 
and God blessed tremendously! 
We had a NEW RECORD OF 
260 KIDS this year!!! 

 
We are REJOICING AND 
PRAISING GOD for 19 
children and 1 mom that were 
saved just from VBS Monday-
VBS Sunday!  
We have continued to have a 
fruitful season of  ministry since 
that time with many of  these 

recently saved being baptized 
and growing in the Lord!  
We had around 30 of  our 
faithful church family (age 
13 and older) that gave of  their 
time and love to minister to the 
kids of  our community that come 
from all different cultural and 
religious backgrounds! 
Would you please pray for 
these children? Pray for their 
families to come to the truth of  
the Gospel! 
We also had a blessed “Under 
Construction” MEN/BOYS 
EVENT with 38 attending!!! 

 
We were blessed to host a Bible 
college intern with us in June who 
helped in so many ways! He was 
able to lead his first souls to 
Christ, which was super exciting! 
Thank you for your support! 
There is much fruit abounding 
to your spiritual account from 
these past few months!!!
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